
From: Heather Gale <hgale@wpde.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/19/2016 4:13:17 PM

Subject: State of Emergency?

Hello,
We saw that Gov. Haley issued a state of emergency for the gas issue – do you have a press release on this, please?
The Post and Courier is reporting that it is a state of emergency and we did not receive anything on this.
Thank you so very much!
 
HEATHER GALE
Assignment editor
WPDE ABC15 | WWMB CW21
Office: 843.234.9733 ext. 2245
Cell: 843.742.9844
Fax: 843.234.9739
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